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Dear Patrons,
NAMASKAR!
Hope this message of mine will find you in the best of health and high spirits.

This has come to the notice of the Central Council llISLA, that lot of rumors, false and
twisted statements are being spread through various social media platforms and the
innocent and valued members are being subjected to a state of confusion.

The Council has taken serious note of these vicious attempts meant to pollute the
peaceful environment of our organization.

While we are in the process of filtering the information’s gathered, the valued members
are requested to please maintain peace and harmony amongst themselves.

Please don’t lend your ear to vague and confusing statements. The council shall shortly
come back to you and address all the concerns of members.

Please don’t give any room to any hear and speak. These rumors shall be addressed and
discussed with you all, and take my word, that scrupulously spread rumors shall vanish in
thin air.

This message may be read as a caution / warning for those who are venting air to the
rumors & to all those who are a part or perpetuators of these rumors.

Till then have a happy blissful and pious “NAVRATRAS. “

-—-..__‘

Rishi Partap Bhasin,
President,
[IISLA.
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